
CG-SHORE Delivers New 
Infrastructure in Kodiak, Alaska 

 O n August 11, 2025, Admiral Lunday, acting commanfant of the Coast Guard, and 
Deputy Secretary of Homeland Security Troy Edgar cut the ribbons and 
commissioned two major facilities at Base Kodiak constructed by the Facilities Design 
and Construction Center.

 FRC/OPC Maintenance and Weapons Detachment (MWD) Building:  This project 
constructed a new state-of-the-art 20,000 square foot facility, while also upgrading the 
cutter storage warehouse and providing a new buoy yard and parking lot. Total 
value: ~$34 million.

 Nemetz Family Housing: This project constructed 50 new family housing units (25 
duplex units) and neighborhood upgrades including landscaping, roadways, 
sidewalks, utilities, and lighting.  Total value: ~$97 million.

 Together, these two projects deliver enhanced mission capabilities and improved the 
quality of life for families in the CG’s Arctic District.
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